HENRY MCMASTER
GOVERNOR

April 14,2017

Mr. Tom Clements

1112 Florence Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201-1512
Dear Mr. Clements,

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the Mixed Oxide (MOX) Fuel
Fabrication Facility at the Savannah River Site in South Carolina. I will continue to stand against
any action to make South Carolina a dumping ground for nuclear waste, and I remain committed
to ensuring the U.S. Department of Energy fulfills its legal obligations to the state of South
Carolina.

I will continue to work on behalf of our state to resolve this issue.
Yours very truly,
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Henry McMaster
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